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Cindy Brooks

From: Carol Young <carol@rincondelrio.com>
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 4:03 PM
To: Board Comments
Subject: Item 7.5

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] CAUTION: This email has originated from outside of SacRT. Please do not click on links, open attachments or respond to this
email unless you are expecting the content.

Please Consider These comments:

I have owned a warehouse on 4550 Roseville Road since 1985. I have
paid property tax every year and voted to self-assess in order to fund the
80 Watt District PBID because Sacramento County did not have the
resources to protect the area.
Now, in addition to this millstone, the County is in effect imposing a
taking of my property to provide land for the homeless population.
Of course, the intent is wonderful; but the road to hell is paved with good
intentions. This idea solves nothing but creates new, intractable
problems.
In my 75 years I’ve learned one thing: Anytime the government tells you
something is temporary, it will become indestructible and permanent
lasting for eons, morphing into unanticipated negative outcomes.
Please do not do this. You are literally destroying an area for exactly
nothing in return.
James C Young
530 269 1047
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Cindy Brooks

From: Lisa Hinz
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 4:32 PM
To: Cindy Brooks
Subject: FW: RTD Board Meeting Item 7.5 Comment

Hi Cindy,

Did you see this comment?

Lisa

From: Antelope Business Community District <cevans@abcdistrict.com>
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 1:28 PM
To: boardcomments@rtboard.com
Cc: Lisa Hinz <LHinz@sacrt.com>
Subject: RTD Board Meeting Item 7.5 Comment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] CAUTION: This email has originated from outside of SacRT. Please do not click on links, open attachments or respond to this
email unless you are expecting the content.

To the Honorable RTD Board,

The Antelope Business Community District is a Property Business Improvement District that represents 96 business property owners and 130+
businesses, all of whom will be negatively impacted if the proposed Roseville Road “Safe Park” location is selected without substantial,
memorialized and monitored mitigating measures.

As a PBID, we work with our homeless individuals daily. Sometimes hourly. The homeless we work with have different needs, issues, and concerns
than other areas of Sacramento. We believe that as one of the areas most impacted by this proposal, we have a valuable perspective to add to the
conversation.

Obviously, the full depth of our concern can’t be explained in a 250-word email. While at tonight’s meeting public comment isn’t being allowed, we
want to be on record that we respectfully request: Prior to any additional consideration of this proposal, input and support be received from the
public. The businesses that will bear the consequences of this proposal should have an opportunity to provide their perspective via more than
email. I know that many of the businesses in my district would want to contribute to the conversation.

We appreciate your service to our community and look forward to cooperatively working together towards a common goal of helping those in
need.

Respectfully

Chris Evans
Executive Director
Antelope Business Community District
cevans@abcdistrict.com


